
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

21 July 2023 

 

Dear colleague, 

knowmore is sad to announce that our long-standing CEO, Warren Strange, has 
decided to step down from the role at the end of July. Warren’s calm leadership, clear 
vision, and unwavering commitment has positively impacted abuse survivors and 
community members across Australia. His genuine dedication to inclusion and 
engagement with our First Nations communities has been a particular highlight of his 
time with us. 

Over the past decade under Warren’s dedicated guidance, knowmore has grown from 
its earliest inception in both in size and impact, with offices across Australia increasing 
the access to justice for survivors and their families. We offer our deep appreciation 
and thanks to Warren and wish him the very best for whatever the future brings.  

The Board has appointed Nick Hudson as Acting CEO to lead and support the team and 
provide continuity during the transition period. Nick has worked at knowmore as the 
Director, Strategic Engagement for the past four years and over that time has led 
knowmore’s outreach and national engagement strategy. 

The Board and Nick will work to ensure that knowmore workers, clients and 
stakeholders are supported and continue to receive high service delivery standards 
during the transition to new leadership. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
don’t hesitate to reach out to Nick or myself. 

Kind regards, 

 

Michael Smith 
Chairperson  

 


